NOTICE OF PROCEED

28 Junel2023

VIR. KYU WON JO
Kumho Total Logistics

Dear Mr. Jo,

Notice is hereby given to Kumho Total Logistics to execute the moving of PDOT-Korea materials and
equipment from our current storage 1o the new storage space, as well as the disposal of old and

unusable equipment and materials

Hence, you are responsible for performing the services under our technical specifications on any

agreed day from June 30, 2023-July 7, 2023.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided below and
email back to us the signed copy at lily@Philippinetourism.co.kr and amy@philippinetourism. co. Kr.

Very truly yours,

OromdPA—

MVIARIA CORAZON JORDA-APO

Director
Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea
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